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Declan Lyons, Chief Executive /  

Elaine Mead, Interim Chair Tel: 01-9602360 

25th January 2023 
 
 
Deputy Robert Troy T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: robert.troy@oireachtas.ie 

 

 
Re: 2701/23 
 
Dear Deputy Troy, 
 
I refer to the representation you have made in relation to the number of persons that 
attended the Accident and Emergency Department at Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
 
Please see information provided in tabular form, as requested: 
 

Year Total ED attendances 

2021 36,074 

2022 41,985 

1st – 22nd January 2023 2,467 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager,  
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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